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The design team would like to provide an update on the work completed on the Districtwide
Facilities Master Plan (DWFMP).

The focus of the work on the DWFMP related to preparing the PlanCon documents for submission
as discussed at the last board meeting. Since the PlanCon opportunity is no longer available with
the passage of budget legislation, the design team will be preparing the following for upcoming
discussions:

e Review site surveys for potential Park Forest Middle School locations on district owned
property on and around the current site

e Building assessments for all district facilities

e Community engagement opportunities and approach

e Steering committee composition and results of community member applications

We are also pleased to report that CRA and members of the district team met with Pam Adams
from the Centre Region COG Planning Office this week. CRA’s sustainability consultant,
Verdacity, has worked for the past six years. Verdacity is a national firm and is staged to provide
what has been discussed with SCASD. Verdacity and COG utilize the same program software
which will allow for interchangeable data. We are pleased to receive this update.

CRA will be present at the January 8 board meeting joining the district team members.



